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February 26, 2003 £
The City of Richmond — g:
6911 No. 3 Road
- Richmond, BC V&Y 2C1
Attn:  His Worship Mayor Malcolm Brodie and
Members of City Council
0107-06-0|

Your Worship and Members of Council;

| am writing to request an appearance by the Vancouver International Airport Authority at the
March 3%, 2003 meeting of the General Purposes Committee of Council. The Airport Authority
wants to continue its practice of regular reporting to the City, both as one of our Nominating
Entities and as the community in which the airport is located.

We would like to use the occasion to apprise Council of Airport Authority plans for 2003 as well
as to bring it up to date on several ongoing airport initiatives. Some of the topics we would like
{o cover ars:

Airport Operations 2002 Review ahd 2003 Plans;
Security;

Richmond-Airport-Vancouver Rapid Transit; and
Noise Management Plan update.

We anticipate that we will require approximately 15 minutes of the Council's time and, as
always, we would be happy to answer any questions the Council may have.

Attending the session on behalf of the Airport Authority will be Olga llich, Director and the City's

nominee to our Board, Anne Murray, Vice President Community and Environmental Affairs, and
me.

Please let me know If March 3" is acceptable to Council. In the meantime, if you have any
quastions or concerns, | invite you to call Allson Grigg at 604.276.6772.

Yours truly,

4%,

cc. David McLellan, Acting Chief Administrative Officer
David Weber, Acting Clty Clerk
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To: General Purposes Committee Date: February 11, 2003
From: David McLellan File: 0105-07

Acting Chief Administrative Officer
Re: Council Term Priorities

Staff Recommendation

That Council endorse the “Council Priorities 2003-2005” as described in “Appendix One” of the
attached report.

David McLellan

Acting Chief Administrative Officer

Att. 1
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